
A: 1547 Fenpark Dr, Fenton, MO 63026-2915

DIRECTIONS:
Because of the March flood, parts of Yarnell Road were washed 
away.  It is being rebuilt as quickly as possible, but, because of 
the constant rains, it looks like it might be a while.  Please use 

these directions until it is finished:
Take I44 west to the Soccer Park Exit but instead of going 

around the truck stop, keep going straight to Mraz Lane.  Go 
under Mraz Lane to the U turn over the top of I44.  Continue on 

that street to the access road going East along I44.  The signs 
will direct you to the Rudder Road exit.  Take this road to the 

Stop Light, turn right.  Take the next road (Fenpark) left to 1547.


